
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3  There was heard a report by Inspector Graeme Hogg, Police Scotland  
advising the Partnership  
 
(1)  of the joint incentive in the ward with Police Scotland and DVLA that had 
resulted in  
  
 (a) 7 vehicles uplifted for not being taxed; 
 
 (b) 7 vehicles being clamped;  
 
 (c) 29 parking tickets had been issued for being on the pavement or  
  double parked on yellow lines; 
 
 (d) 5 cars had warning stickers for not being taxed which the DVLA would 
  follow  up;  
 
 (e) NRS would request uplift of 6 abandoned vehicles; 
 
(2) of the ongoing work at Bridge Street and Calton Place with plain clothed 
 officers in the area to combat anti-social behaviour and encouraged all 
 incidents to be reported to allow them to be officially recorded; 
 
(3)   of the potential closure of the Gorbals Police Station and Police Scotland 
 would ensure that officers would still be allocated to the Gorbals area where 
 and when required; and 
 
(4)  of the day of action to stop and check cyclists to make sure that they were 
 complying with the highway code and road safety. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report; 
 
(b) thanked Inspector Hogg for the update and all the work carried out by Police 
 Scotland within the ward; and  
 
(c) would raise the issue of Gorbals Police station closing with Police Scotland to 
 see what plans were in place for covering all areas in the ward. 
 
 


